More Than $549K in Grants Go to Organizations Helping Wisconsin's Veterans
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Grant recipients include Aurora Medical Group of Milwaukee, T.S. Inc. of Appleton, the
UW-Superior Foundation, and the Ashland Area Development Corporation.

MADISON, Wis. — Governor Tony Evers announced on Tuesday that more than $549K in
grants have been granted for 14 organizations that are benefitting Wisconsin’s veterans. The
groups receiving grants provide financial assistance, entrepreneurship training, and other
services to veterans.

Gov. Evers is focused on developing long-term solutions to the issues Wisconsin’s veterans
face. During his State of the State address, Gov. Evers announced the creation of a Blue
Ribbon Commission on Veteran Opportunity to develop new initiatives to support the more than
300,000 veterans in our state. These initiatives will reduce barriers to education, employment,
and job training for veterans.

Read more below on how Gov. Evers is helping Wisconsin’s veterans.

CBS 58: Gov. Evers announces more than $549K in grants to organizations helping
Wisconsin veterans
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